
At Smart Start Rowan, we are committed to ensuring every
child has the opportunity to grow and thrive. In the coming

months, we will be reaching out to families to schedule
developmental screenings for their children before the

School Year begins.
These screenings help identify developmental delays and

connect children with the support and services they need to
succeed.

 ANNOUNCING
 DEVELOPMENTAL

SCREENINGS 
FOR ALL NC PRE-K APPLICANTS 

McKnight CDC will be contacting families directly to
arrange screening appointments.

Thanks to the following community partners 
who made this possible.

The Rowan County
Local Interagency Coordinating Council

(LICC)


